
 

Please Join Us for a Special Program! 

The Peace Center is proud to share our work with the community. 
 

Learn about our programs and impact through personal 
stories that debunk the myths and demonstrate the 
“Bridges to Peace” created by bullying prevention, 
conflict resolution, and social justice programming. 

Hear personal stories about: 

• Friendship after Racism 
• Courage after Bullying 
• Strength after Adversity 

 
Join our leadership and staff for inspiration through storytelling! 

 
 

DATE: Wednesday, November 18th, 7:00 – 8:00pm 
ZOOM: Zoom link will be emailed prior to program 

 
Sponsored by the Faith Action Ministry of 

The Unitarian Universalist Church at Washington Crossing 
 
 

To register, please click here  
 

You may also RSVP to Laura Lazar, Llazar@thepeacecenter.org 

https://www.thepeacecenter.org/upcoming-events/bridges-to-peace-tours-sep-oct-duplicate/
mailto:LLazar@thepeacecenter.org

